



																																								A	MEMBER	OF	OUR	LADY	OF	LOURDES	CATHOLIC	MULTI-ACADEMY	TRUST


13th	October	2023		

		

Dear	Parents/Carers,		

	

Your	child	has	been	chosen	to	represent	the	academy	in	a	girl’s	Under	11	Humber	Schools	Football	
Qualifier	at	Baysgarth	School,	Barrow	Road,	Barton	upon	Humber,	DN18	6AE	on	Wednesday	18th	
October.	The	qualifier	starts	at	Baysgarth	School	at	4.00	p.m.	and	finishes	at	5.30	p.m.	Parking	is	
available	at	the	front	of	the	school.	A	member	of	staff	from	Baysgarth	will	meet	the	teams	taking	part	
at	Reception	first,	before	taking	them	to	the	3G	pitch.	Each	game	will	last	for	ten	minutes.			

	

With	the	event	taking	place	after	school	hours,	we	would	appreciate	parents	taking	their	child	to	the	
qualifier	and	taking	them	home	afterwards.	However,	if	this	is	a	problem,	please	let	us	know	and	staff	
from	school	may	be	able	to	offer	transport	to	the	event	in	their	car.	If	this	is	the	case	and	your	child	
needs	a	booster	seat,	please	drop	this	off	at	the	Academy	Office	on	the	morning	of	18th	October.	We	
would	ask	that	you	make	arrangements	to	collect	your	child	from	Baysgarth	School	at	5.30	p.m.	but	if	
this	is	not	possible,	Mrs.	Lynch	who	is	going	to	the	qualifier,	has	limited	places	in	her	car	to	take	
children	back	to	school	afterwards.	If	you	need	to	take	advantage	of	this	arrangement,	please	collect	
your	child	from	St.	Bernadette’s	Academy	at	approximately	6.15	p.m.		

	

Children	will	be	able	to	wear	the	academy	football	kit	but	will	need	to	take	trainers,	shin	pads,	
football	socks,	and	a	labelled	bottle	of	water	with	them.	Football	boots	are	allowed	to	be	worn	but	
only	if	they	are	suitable	for	astro	turf,	so	no	metal	studs	please.	The	academy	can	provide	children	
with	football	socks	and	shin	pads	if	your	child	does	not	have	their	own,	as	we	have	been	told	that	shin	
pads	must	be	worn	by	all	players.			

	

Parents	are	able	to	watch	the	games	but	will	be	asked	to	stay	in	a	designated	area.	We	have	also	been	
asked	to	remind	parents	that	taking	photos	or	filming	at	the	event	is	strictly	prohibited.		

	

Please	can	you	provide	permission	on	ParentPay	to	consent	to	your	child’s	participation	and	travel	to	
the	event.			

		

Many	thanks	for	your	support,		

		

Mrs.	Lynch	(P.E.	Subject	Leader)	and	Mr.	Rigby		


Striving	for	excellence	in	all	that	we	do,	reflecting	the	Light	of	Christ	to	the	world

￼ 


ST.	BERNADETTE’S	CATHOLIC	PRIMARY	VOLUNTARY	ACADEMY

Anne’s	Crescent,	Scunthorpe,	North	Lincolnshire	DN16	2LW


Telephone	01724	842382		Email	admin@stbernadettesacademy.com		Website	www.stbernadettesacademy.co.uk

Headteacher	Mr.	M.	Strong,	BA	Honours


